
Christos Koutserimpas, MD 

Department of Orthopaedics and Traumatology 

 “251” Hellenic Air Force General Hospital of Athens, Greece 

Kanellopoulou Avenue, Athens, 115 25 

Tel: 00306948712130 

E-mail: chrisku91@hotmail.com 

 

                                                                                                            March 16, 2019 

 

To the editor of World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

Dear Editor 

Thank you very much for your comments regarding the invited manuscript entitled “Non-albicans 

Candida prosthetic joint infections: A comprehensive review of treatment” with ID number: 03821124 

and manuscript no: 45873.   

We have revised the manuscript according to your, as well as the reviewers’, comments. 

All changes in the manuscript have been highlighted with yellow. 

The title of the manuscript has been changed to “Non-albicans Candida prosthetic joint infections: A 

systematic review of treatment”, in order to be in compliance with the PRISMA 2009 Checklist.  

The authors’ contributions section has been completed, as required, while the PRISMA 2009 Checklist 

statement is provided in a separate file. 

In abstract, the “Background” has been enlarged. The article highlights sections has been completed 

(about 1200 words). A statement about funding has been added before references, as required by the 

PRISMA 2009 Checklist (no funding was received). Since no funding has been received we did not 

upload an “Approved Grant Application Form or Funding Agency Copy of any Approval Document”. 

At the references section PMID and DOI has been completed where it was available.  

The two figures are uploaded separately as excel files, as requested.  

We believe that we have answered all comments regarding the manuscript and revised it according to 

your instructions. We hope that you will now find it suitable for publication in World Journal of 

Clinical Cases.  

Yours sincerely 

Christos Koutserimpas MD 
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